Fairtrade Steering Group Autumn meeting 23rd October 2024
Attendees: Tracy McAuley, Mark Laynesmith, Jackie Simpson, Troy Stewart, Nathan Norris, Bethany Brown, Ugo Obihara, Bonny Hazlewood.
Apologies: Erin Cooper

As part of the agenda, we reviewed the ’30 events in the 30th year’ document using the traffic light system to determine the following: 
· Complete
· In progress
· Not yet met
In doing so, the following was discussed: 
· No. 9 – Fairtrade raffle – Troy says that the Coop can apply for up to £200 community donation and has sent the details of what he requires. Tracy will respond to him.
· No. 17 – Discussion with CQSD and schools around courses/modules that cover Fairtrade/ethical consumption – Bethan Bourne is now looking after the RED Award so we should contact her to see if this is something a RED Award student could look at
· No. 18 – Climate Festival – we missed this as it was in June but Jackie always after ideas for this annual event so we can include Fairtrade in next years event
· No. 20 – Partnership with Leighton Park School, Bethany says we have a partnership with a primary school and get involved in something called the Monster Club which involves visit days so we could include some fairtrade in this, even better, if Paul Hadley would be willing to get involved and give a talk on coco beans to them and bring some for the children to see. I will pass Paul’s details to Bethany
· No. 21 – Sustainable education workstream, it was noted that Stuart Black has definitely done some work around this so I Tracy will try to contact him
· No. 24 – Event to promote Fairtrade RED Award, I wasn’t sure if our stall could be added here. There is a lot of information on this one which I’m not 100% certain of so we can discuss at our next meeting
· No. 26 – Student Survey at the Thursday Food market, Bethany and Nathan both felt that the only way to get a student to help with this was to make it a paid role. Can we discuss at next meeting
· No. 28 – Great Big Green Week – Signage was ordered and I think it has been put up (is this what Jas has taken a few pictures of around campus). Just need to update the status
· No. 29 – Create a short video about Fairtrade at UoR. Nathan is happy to do this but would like a steer on what information to include. Agreed we would include brief overview of what Fairtrade is and how UoR supports this. Tracy will send a brief to Nathan. 
· No. 31 – Conversational Café in ISLI – Bonnie from the Chaplaincy is joining the conversation cafes and happy to take slides along for Fairtrade but would like the slides done for her as I think she’s quite new. Tracy to create slides.
· No. 32 – Pop up tasting event – Mark is planning something outside the SU and will get students to help out
· No. 33 – Tony’s Chocolonly event – Mark again would like to get some students to help out. Maybe a talk somewhere and possibly around Easter time. Mark will chat with Troy about chocolate available. 

Next meeting is schedules for 22nd January 2025



